
From: All India Council for Technical Education<admin@aicte-india.org> 
Date: Thu, Jul 7, 2022 at 6:18 PM 
Subject: The Annual Global Conference on Future Skills and Higher Education, I4IC (Industry 4.0 India 
Conference)-Reg. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
This is to inform that the Digital Commonwealth (DCw) is a university on the frontlines of 
the intersections between business and technology. DCw works to ensure that digital possibilities for 
students are better understood and more accessible to everyone. The focus is to offer educational 
courses and to train digital economy professionals. DCw is a part of ATMC Education Group which is a 
multinational higher education conglomerate. Industry 4.0, the new and newly tech-enabled 
industries, is rapidly changing the talent demand landscape in India. Alongside new startups in AI, 
Robotics, Nanotechnology, Life Sciences and other areas, established companies are being 
transformed through process automation, changing global demands and new management practices. 
 
The Digital Commonwealth Pvt. Ltd.(DCw) through Employability.Life is being organizing the Industry 
4 India Conference on Friday, July 22nd 2022 at Le Meridien, New Delhi, to engage in a conversation 
about how the higher education sector can meet the demands for Industry 4.0 ready talent. 
I4IC will bring policymakers, industry and higher education leaders together to discuss the challenges 
and opportunities in the rapidly changing talent landscape. It will be hosting panels focused on the 
changing skills need, the aspirations of India’s New Education Policy, global practices in institutional 
transformation and more. 
 
As part of I4IC, Employability.Life will be launching the Global Employability Handbook 2022. This 
handbook, a product of collaboration between industry professionals, academic thinkers and 
education innovators, will cover how Industry 4.0 will affect employability in India, and what the 
Higher Education institutions can do to help mend the skills and jobs gaps in India. 
We hope students/faculties of your institutions will take maximum advantage of this conference and 
for this you are requested to adequately publicize this information among your students and faculty 
members. There will be no registration fee for delegates/participants. 
 
PFA:- https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hxPN8oq2-kjy_4nb3f5xuSe6Asvkshyb/view?usp=sharing  
Regards 
Dr. Ramesh Unnikrishnan 
Advisor-II (P&AP) 
 

mailto:admin@aicte-india.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hxPN8oq2-kjy_4nb3f5xuSe6Asvkshyb/view?usp=sharing

